
 

 

 

PSEG LONG ISLAND ENERGY EFFICIENCY PROGRAMS 
PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 

Document #:  Partner Program 2024-03-HPPH 
Announcement Date: 12/13/2024 

 
 

RE: 2025 Heat Pump Pool Heater Rebate Change  
 
 
Starting January 1, 2025, PSEG Long Island will offer customer rebates of up to $600 for the installation of eligible 
Heat Pump Pool Heaters. PSEG Long Island provides customer rebates for the following: 
 

 Eligible Electric Heat Pump Pool Heaters – Units must have a COP of at least 5 with a limit of one rebate 
per residential account every 5 years. The Qualified Product List can be located here. 

 
The rebate of up to $600 applies to units purchased and installed on or after January 1, 2025. To learn more 
about the current ENERGY STAR® rebate requirements, please visit PSEG-LI Rebate Requirements page under 
Heat Pump Pool Heaters. 
 
Questions or concerns with program updates should be directed to the mailbox below: 
 

Jennifer Reyes, Program Coordinator: JReyes@trccompanies.com 
Energy Efficient Products Program: EfficientProductsProgram@trccompanies.com 

 
 
Thank you for your cooperation, 
 
 
Jennifer Reyes 
Program Coordinator, Energy Efficient Products 
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